Communication: C135
Committee of the Whole (PM)

April 4, 2023
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #4
To: Jacguelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Filomena Keatley deveopment
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 3:46:05 PM
-----Original Message-----

From: ANTHONY BICKOF ||| -

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 2:54 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Cindy Furfaro <Cindy.Furfaro@vaughan.ca>; Chris Ainsworth <Chris. Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Filomena Keatley deveopment

I’'m a parent of a teenager with Down syndrome. Like most children with Down syndrome he is unable to properly
assess danger. He is registered with York Regional Police as he has left the home on occasion and was once picked
up by YRP walking on our road. He has been allocated a Disability Parking permit so that we are able to park as
close to the store or destination as possible to minimize the chance of him running into the traffic.

I chose to live on a street like Keatley because it is a quiet residential street so that if he were to get out, it would
minimize the risks of him running out into traffic.

I am very concerned for his safety if a large condo development were to proceed on our street due to the exponential
increase in the amount of traffic in our street.

Thank you

Anthony Bickof
Keatley Drive

Sent from my iPhone



